
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Ready to Win and Shine! 

Join us Friday, February 26th at 12 P.M. in 

the ISI School Theatre for our annual 
 

SPELLING BEE 

CHAMP 
 

All parents are welcome to come and support! 
- The winning students would receive valuable prizes and certificates. 
- There are three categories (Grade 1& 2 , Grade 3&4 and Grade 5&6) 
- Each student will come to the stage and spell orally the WORD given to him by the organizer. 
- The list of words will be given as a handout to all students one week before for them to review. 
- There would be multiple elimination rounds leading to the final round with only three students 

left per category. 
- In the final round, the words given to them would NOT be from the list of words given to them 

for review to allow for an exciting finale. 
 

 

 


